
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/19/2016 6:30:36 PM

Subject: FW: SCDOT reopens Exit 51C to passenger cars ONLY on I-85 in Greenville County:

From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Sunday, June 19, 2016 6:30:19 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT reopens Exit 51C to passenger cars ONLY on I-85 in Greenville County:

SCDOT reopens Exit 51C to passenger cars ONLY on I-85 in Greenville County:
At shortly after 6 p.m. Sunday, June 19, 2016, the SCDOT reopened Exit 51C to passage cars ONLY. Truck 
traffic will be restricted until further notice.

Truck Detour Information:
* Exit 51C is CLOSED to all vehicles over 2 axles.
* Trucks headed Northbound on I-85 take Exit 42 (I-185) to access downtown Greenville.
* Trucks headed Northbound on I-85 north of I-185 should take Exit 51B (I-385 SB) to the Woodruff Road Exit 
35.
*Turn left onto Woodruff Road.
*Take next left onto I-385 Northbound to access downtown Greenville (I-385 NB). 
Further updates will be provided regarding the re-opening of Exit 51C to truck traffic.
SCDOT advises motorists to slow down and use caution throughout this area.
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